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· Foothill Construction Authority Legislation Received Unanimous Approval
· Project Labor Agreement Legislation Introduced 



	Foothill Construction Authority Legislation Received Unanimous Approval
AB 706 (Torres) which clarifies state law with respect to the Board of the Foothill Construction Authority was approved by the State Senate today on a unanimous vote.  This measure modifies the Foothill Construction Authority will allow the authority to continue its operations and will allow the project to proceed in an efficient manner. The bill now heads back to the Assembly for a concurrence vote.

Project Labor Agreement Legislation Introduced 

Amendments have been introduced to SB 922 (Negrete-McLeod) that would prohibit local agencies from adopting ordinances banning Project Labor Agreements (PLA).  The legislation has been proposed in response to efforts by some cities to adopt ordinances banning PLA’s. While the legislation appears to have no immediate impact to Metro’s jurisdiction it could set a precedent or framework in state law and could ultimately intrude on the authority of local agencies.    


	http://libraryarchives.metro.net/DB_Attachments/sb_922_bill_20110902_amended_asm_v96.pdf
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